Time Keeper and Score Keeping Volunteer Etiquette

The GPMHAI relies heavily on volunteers to do the score and time keeping at their
home games. Many times parents and guardians of the children playing in the
games are called to help this with cause.

Some things to keep in mind about score and time keeping:
Timekeepers must be 16 years of age or older.

While completing the duties of scorekeeper and timekeeper you are considered
an off-ice official and part of the officiating crew for that game. Please ensure the
scorekeepers name and phone numbers are entered legibly at the top of the
game sheet in the space provided.

As an off-ice official your role is to help the on ice officials with running the score
clock and updating the score sheet as the games progress.

It is important to note that your role as an off-ice official is much different than as
a spectator or fan in the stands.

Volunteers conducting the role of timekeeper or scorekeeper are to be impartial
during their time in the timekeeper’s box. Cheering and or coaching must not
occur while in the timekeeper’s box and will not be tolerated.

No one listed on the “home team” official team list is allowed to be a timekeeper
or scorekeeper for that team.




